
 

 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
October 11, 2019           
   

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: HYDRANT FLUSHING – GREENWOOD WATER UTILITY 

KINGS COUNTY, NS: The Municipality of the County of Kings wishes to advise customers of the Greenwood 

Water Utility that water mains and fire hydrants will be flushed from October 14 to October 30, 2019.  

As a result, customers may experience low water pressure or discolored water during this period. This 

condition may cause staining of clothing during washing. Customers should flush their own lines by 

allowing the water to run for about ten minutes or until the water clears. 

Flushing of the water system is conducted each year to maintain and improve water quality in the utility’s 

piping. The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for the extended period of time required to 

perform this work and any inconvenience it may cause.  

*** 

BROADCAST: From October 14 to October 30, the Municipality of the County of Kings will be flushing 

water mains and fire hydrants in the Greenwood Water Utility. Customers may experience low water 

pressure or discoloured water during this period. Customers should flush their own lines by allowing water 

to run for ten minutes or until the water clears. The Municipality apologizes for the inconvenience. 
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